

The Carlton Academy Coningswath Road Carlton Nottingham NG4 3SH

T: 0115 9550010

E: office@theacademycarlton.org W: www.theacademycarlton.org.uk

Head of School: Ms M Egwuma -BA (Hons) MSc Executive Headteacher: Mr R Pierpoint - BA (Hons)

January 2021

Dear Applicant

Deputy Head: Teaching and Learning - Easter or September 2021

Thank you for your interest in the above position. The closing date for applications is Midday on **Wednesday 10 February 2021** and interviews will take place **on Tuesday 23 February.**

To assist you in your application, the following is enclosed:

- Job Description
- Person Specification
- Application Form

The Carlton Academy is part of The Redhill Academy Trust and shares its ethos. As such, a relentless focus on securing excellent academic outcomes for all students is the core purpose of this academy, with high quality teaching and learning across the provision for students aged 11-18 in an academic and social environment that both inspires and enthuses. The Carlton Academy was judged to be a 'Good' school by Ofsted in March 2017.

If you would like to be considered for this post, you are asked to return a completed application form along with a letter of now more than two sides outlining the following:

- 1. Your reasons for applying for this role
- 2. Your experience and success to date relevant to this role
- 3. Your strategy for raising standards of Teaching and Learning at this academy and as part of a MAT
- 4. Your views on highly effective CPD and quality assurance in a large secondary school
- 5. Your understanding and experience of using online learning and collaboration tools within a school setting

Completed applications should be sent by email to Mrs Sally Wall, PA to the Executive Head at s.wall@theacademycarlton.org. Due to current restrictions, it is not possible to organise visits to the school, however, if you need any further information or wish to speak to Marie Egwuma, Head of School, please contact her directly at m.egwuma@theacademycarlton.org

The academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. The post is subject to an enhanced DBS check.



Finally, I would like to thank you for your interest in The Carlton Academy and look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully

R. Pienpoins

Richard Pierpoint

Executive Head